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1: Project MUSE - The Harvest and the Reapers
The Harvest and the Reapers "He that reapeth receiveth wages, and gathereth fruit unto life eternal." â€”John FULL
CONSECRATION TO God and to the doing of his will implies an appreciation of the privilege of laying down one's life in
his service quite separate from the consideration of reward.

HRM is a ministry within Harvest Chapel consisting of individuals passionate about ensuring the growth and
stability of people who indicate their desire to become members of the church. The goal of the Reapers
Ministry is therefore to transform such people from being mere church attendees into committed members by
building them up to maturity and training them for ministry. How is this done? Any Church Attendee who
indicates a desire to become a member of the church has to go through the Harvest Believers School HBS , a
16 week intensive bible study course. Before beginning the HBS course, the potential members called
Harvests , are assigned to Reapers who have the responsibility to disciple each person assigned to them. The
Reaper ensures that his Harvests go through the whole course, are evaluated, and with his guidance is passed
into a department within the church. Reapers are also responsible for ensuring that their Harvests receive both
Water and Holy Ghost baptism if they have not done so already. Who can be a member of HRM? Passion is
one of our key words because we believe that it will take passion for anyone to be committed to the work of
discipleship as it entails hard work, sacrifice and patience. Any church member who is passionate about soul
winning and discipleship is therefore welcome and can become a part of this ministry. What is the
organisation of the HRM like? The Harvest Reapers Ministry has been divided into four groups known as
Sessions. Each session has a leader who is responsible for that particular session and reports to the Head of the
Reapers Ministry. The Head is the link between the reapers and the Pastoral Board and reports directly to the
Head pastor. There is an HRM coordinator who coordinates the activities like registering people for the HBS,
arranging orientation for them, assigning Reapers to Harvests after their orientation and mapping out the
progress of each harvest and any issues that arise. What is an Encounter? This is a basically a prayer retreat
which is organised by the HRM for our Harvests and which features Holy Ghost baptism, Deliverance and
extensive prayer. Each HBS student is required to attend at least one encounter but is encouraged to attend
more. What is Harvest Reapers Day? Every Thursday within the week has been set aside as Harvest Reapers
Day. All Reapers are encouraged to pray for their harvests extensively on that day as well as make an effort to
visit or at least make contact by phone. When do we meet? The Reapers Ministry meets from 7 a. These
meetings are basically to remind ourselves of our purpose in order to stay focused, to pray together for the
ministry as well as our Harvests and also to evaluate our progress and strategise.
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The Harvest and the Reapers: Home-Work For All, and How To Do It [Harvey Newcomb] on www.enganchecubano.com
*FREE* shipping on qualifying offers. This is a pre historical reproduction that was curated for quality.

Bkmrk The fields are ripe for harvest. We are so often blind to the people -- both to their spiritual needs and to
their readiness and openness to Jesus. We see their lifestyle and sometimes hard attitudes, and forget that God
is able to work powerfully in them when the time is right. This is a lesson about taking the blinders off
regarding the people around us. We met the woman at the well in Lesson 8. Could this be the Christ? She is in
such a hurry to tell her neighbors about the One she has discovered, that she leaves everything behind to rush
back to the town. She rushes back to tell them anyway! Jesus, through the Holy Spirit, had put his finger on
the sore, festering, defining sin of her life. He saw into her life and loved her anyway. He offered her living
water, eternal life. She had to tell! Her encounter with the man whom she is telling them about has changed
her. The verbs in verse 30 are both present tense, suggesting continuing action. While Jesus is talking with his
disciples and talking about food and the white harvest, there is a steady stream of people leaving the city and
beginning to approach Jesus. But Jesus replies cryptically: What does he mean in our passage? But there are
things more important than food! Dear friend, how much of your energy do you spend on doing the work the
Father has assigned to you? What are you personally doing about the desperate spiritual need of your
neighbors and in your neighborhood? What are you doing about the desperate spiritual need you see in your
family members or grandchildren, nieces and nephews. They are your assignment! God has put you there. You
must find out from the Lord how to minister to them, since they are your responsibility, your "field" to work.
What was his passion? What is your passion? In your life, what do you think that might look like? Fields Are
Ripe for Harvest 4: I tell you, open your eyes and look at the fields! They are ripe [] for harvest. Jesus seems
to be saying: But he has barely begun to sow to the Samaritan woman and immediately comes the harvest of
people coming to faith in Christ. Jesus is comparing an agricultural harvest to a spiritual harvest. When he
says, "look at the fields" 4: And when he says "harvest" he is talking about bringing people from unbelief to
faith and from sin and destruction to eternal life. So often we are blind to the spiritual state of others, such as
their state of readiness to receive Christ. Jesus tells his disciples to become alert to the readiness of the harvest.
On another occasion, Jesus looks out at the crowds and talks about the enormity of the task of the harvest: Ask
the Lord of the harvest, therefore, to send out workers into his harvest field. How likely is it that the testimony
of one, discredited woman could make such a huge impact? What might God do with your testimony if you
were to share it? Why is it necessary to "open our eyes" to see the potential spiritual harvest? Sowers and
Reapers 4: The Parable of the Sower Matthew Others have done the hard work, and you have reaped the
benefits of their labor. In the analogy, both sower and reaper are glad, because when the harvest comes in, the
sower usually the farmer himself and the reapers often temporary workers hired to get in the harvest quickly
get paid. Who sowed the seed that resulted in the spiritual harvest of this Samaritan town? Perhaps the Old
Testament prophets or the Father, who prepared them for this hour. To the Corinthian church that was
denigrating one preacher and exalting another, the Apostle Paul used a similar analogy: And what is Paul?
Only servants, through whom you came to believe -- as the Lord has assigned to each his task. I planted the
seed, Apollos watered it, but God made it grow. So neither he who plants nor he who waters is anything, but
only God, who makes things grow. The man who plants and the man who waters have one purpose, and each
will be rewarded according to his own labor. That dishonors the "Lord of the harvest" who calls us Matthew 9:
According to this analogy, what will Christian workers receive at the end of the age when the final harvest
takes place and Christ comes? The Samaritans Believed 4: Changing His Ministry Plan 4: Many strict Jews
would have considered him disgusting, unclean by his voluntary social contact with the Samaritans. I expect
that it was difficult for the disciples themselves to adapt this way. It went against everything they had always
believed and all their prejudices. Indeed, on other occasions Jesus hesitated to preach outside of Israel Mark 7:
Go rather to the lost sheep of Israel. For God did not send his Son into the world to condemn the world, but to
save the world through him. He is the Savior of the whole world. And because this is true, his commission to
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us is to take the gospel to the whole world. When Philip came to Samaria a decade or so later, many people
responded to his ministry there -- Jesus had sown the seed. And the gospel spread to Asia Minor and to
Europe. Our prayer is that someday: Why do you think Jesus stayed two days in Samaria, when elsewhere he
instructed his disciples not to preach in Samaritan villages? What does it mean that Jesus is the Savior of the
whole world? What are its implications for our lives?
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Excerpt from The Harvest and the Reapers: Home-Work for All, and How to Do It Cums, London, Thirteen cities in the
United New York and Brooklyn, In run country, Maine, N cw Hampshire, Vermont, Massachusetts, Connecticut, Ohio,
The whole country.

It will be noticed that our Lord, as if training His disciples gradually in the art of the interpreter, gives rather
the heads of an explanation of the parable than one that enters fully into details; and it is therefore open to us,
as it was to them, to pause and ask what was taught by that which seems almost the most striking and most
important part of the parable. Who were the servants? What was meant by their question, and the answer of
the householder? The answers under these heads supply, it will be seen, a solution of many problems in the
history and policy of the Church of Christ. The enemy sowed the tares "while men slept. Men cease to watch.
Errors grow up and develop into heresies, carelessness passes into license, and offences abound. The
"servants" are obviously distinct from the "reapers. Their first impulse is to clear the kingdom from evil by
extirpating the doers of the evil. But the householder in the parable is at once more patient and more
discerning than they. To seek for the ideal of a perfect Church in that way may lead to worse evils than those it
attempts to remedy. True wisdom is found, for the most part, in what might seem the policy of indifference,
"Let both grow together until the harvest. At first it may seem at variance with what enters into our primary
conceptions, alike of ecclesiastical discipline and of the duty of civil rulers. Is it not the work of both to root
out the tares, to punish evil-doers? The solution of the difficulty is found, as it were, in reading "between the
lines" of the parable. Doubtless, evil is to be checked and punished alike in the Church and in civil society, but
it is not the work of the rulers of either to extirpate the doers. Below the surface there lies the latent truth that,
by a spiritual transmutation which was not possible in the natural framework of the parable, the tares may
become the wheat. There is no absolute line of demarcation separating one from the other till the time of
harvest. What the parable condemns, therefore, is the over-hasty endeavour to attain an ideal perfection, the
zeal of the founders of religious orders, of Puritanism in its many forms. It would have been well if those who
identify the tares with heretics had been more mindful of the lesson which that identification suggests. The
harvest is the end of the world. The reapers are the angels. That ministry had been brought prominently before
men in the apocalyptic visions of the Book of Daniel, in which for the first time the name of the Son of Man is
identified with the future Christ Matthew 7: Pulpit Commentary Verse Is the devil Matthew 4: For the thought
of this and the preceding clause, see John 8: And the reapers are the angels; are angels Revised Version. But it
is exactly parallel to the preceding predicate, and if the insertion of our English idiomatic "the" fails to lay the
stress which the Greek has on the fact that the reapers are such beings as angels as contrasted with human
workers, Matthew 9: Matthew Henry Commentary In the soul where grace truly is, it will grow really; though
perhaps at first not to be discerned, it will at last come to great strength and usefulness. The preaching of the
gospel works like leaven in the hearts of those who receive it. The leaven works certainly, so does the word,
yet gradually. It works silently, and without being seen, Mr 4: Thus it was in the world. The apostles, by
preaching the gospel, hid a handful of leaven in the great mass of mankind. It was made powerful by the Spirit
of the Lord of hosts, who works, and none can hinder. Thus it is in the heart. When the gospel comes into the
soul, it works a thorough change; it spreads itself into all the powers and faculties of the soul, and alters the
property even of the members of the body, Ro 6: From these parables we are taught to expect a gradual
progress; therefore let us inquire, Are we growing in grace?
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As the laborers are ascending to high points to get a clearer view they struggle to hear the voice of God. How
could they have fallen so far from where they were? They lost ground within their spiritual life as well as the
literal ground and territory they once had upon the earth. The forerunners and pathfinders were the beacons of
light. They toiled years ago to make impact as the sons of the earth. The fire slowly burned out. The land grew
over with weeds and the wells dried up. The forefathers were to teach and train up the young in the way that
they should go. Sadly that did not happen and therefore; many young fell by the wayside. More and more
weeds brought trials and tribulations upon the earth. The few that did try to stand for justice and peace became
weary and weak. There was only one way to restore what had fallen to decay. The cries and prayers of the
sons and daughters of God rose up to heaven and God heard them! As the eagles flew and circled over them
they brought daily food for strength and living waters to refresh them. The fresh oil of the Holy Spirit poured
over their wounds. They started hobbling and crawling out of the desert. Satan and his cohorts remained close
by to try to destroy the new plan. The sons knew the only way to defeat Satan was to band together as one unit
and as they formed a circle holding hands the first turned inward and the next turned outward and so on
throughout the whole circle. All eyes were watching in full circumference and they grew in strength. By this
tactic they were not caught off guard again by Satan. If one stumbled the next one picked him up and helped
them with their load. In one accord they moved forward to advance. We are not made to sojourn alone. As the
children of God grew in number they circled every area of the globe. The Lord sent His hosts of angels to
surround and assist His sons and daughters. The harvest of those across the earth who do not yet know the
Lord are starting to see the brightness of the Son shining in and through the illuminated sons of God. Their
brightness will draw in the harvest. The harvest will see the love of Gods reflection. Flickers of hope will start
to ignite a flame as the fire grows across the earth. The harvest reapers are carrying flaming torches. They are
treasures from God to all who encounter them. What a privilege and honor to bring in the harvest souls for the
King!
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5: The Fields Are Ripe for Harvest (John ). John's Gospel: A Discipleship Journey with Jesus
The oral tradition of Kentucky is one of the most rich and interesting in the nation and has attracted a number of
outstanding men and women -- scholars and writers, teachers and singers -- who have devoted their energies to
Kentucky's folk and their ways.

Reapers What is HRM? HRM is a ministry within Harvest Chapel consisting of individuals passionate about
ensuring the growth and stability of people who indicate their desire to become members of the church. The
goal of the Reapers Ministry is therefore to transform such people from being mere church attendees into
committed members by building them up to maturity and training them for ministry. How is this done? Any
Church Attendee who indicates a desire to become a member of the church has to go through the Harvest
Believers School HBS , a 16 week intensive bible study course. Before beginning the HBS course, the
potential members called Harvests , are assigned to Reapers who have the responsibility to disciple each
person assigned to them. The Reaper ensures that his Harvests go through the whole course, are evaluated, and
with his guidance is passed into a department within the church. Reapers are also responsible for ensuring that
their Harvests receive both Water and Holy Ghost baptism if they have not done so already. Who can be a
member of HRM? Passion is one of our key words because we believe that it will take passion for anyone to
be committed to the work of discipleship as it entails hard work, sacrifice and patience. Any church member
who is passionate about soul winning and discipleship is therefore welcome and can become a part of this
ministry. What is the organisation of the HRM like? The Harvest Reapers Ministry has been divided into four
groups known as Sessions. Each session has a leader who is responsible for that particular session and reports
to the Head of the Reapers Ministry. The Head is the link between the reapers and the Pastoral Board and
reports directly to the Head pastor. There is an HRM coordinator who coordinates the activities like registering
people for the HBS, arranging orientation for them, assigning Reapers to Harvests after their orientation and
mapping out the progress of each harvest and any issues that arise. What is an Encounter? This is a basically a
prayer retreat which is organised by the HRM for our Harvests and which features Holy Ghost baptism,
Deliverance and extensive prayer. Each HBS student is required to attend at least one encounter but is
encouraged to attend more. What is Harvest Reapers Day? Every Thursday within the week has been set aside
as Harvest Reapers Day. All Reapers are encouraged to pray for their harvests extensively on that day as well
as make an effort to visit or at least make contact by phone. When do we meet? The Reapers Ministry meets
from 7 a. These meetings are basically to remind ourselves of our purpose in order to stay focused, to pray
together for the ministry as well as our Harvests and also to evaluate our progress and strategise. No upcoming
events for today November
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If God is calling you to the work this is the right School for you, This is a 4 Week course each week we will send your
study materials, when Completed you will receive your License, I.D. Card and Ordination Certificate from Harvest
Reapers International School of Ministry and Bible Institute.

Additional Information In lieu of an abstract, here is a brief excerpt of the content: Published Sources
Anderson, John Q. With the Bark On: Popular Humor of the Old South. Vanderbilt University Press, Convici
Friede Publishers, Tales from the Cloud Walking Country. Indiana University Press, Henry Clay Press, Birth
of a Kentucky Folk Legend. University Press of Kentucky, Poor Pearl, Poor Girl. University of Texas Press,
Peace at Bowling Green. Fawcett World Library, Folklore on the American Land. Little, Brown and Co. A
Guide to Kentucky Place Names. Kentucky Geological Survey, Series X. University of Kentucky, University
of Chicago Press, Atlantic Monthly Press, Old Red and Other Stories. Cooper Square Publishers, American
Folksongs of Protest. University of Pennsylvania Press, Riddles from the Cumberland Valley. Kentucky
Folklore Society, His Life and Work. The Saga ofCoe Ridge. University of Tennessee Press, A Cultural
Analysis of the Kentucky Frontiersman. University of Kentucky Press, Singing Family of the Cumberlands.
Oxford University Press, Tales from the Cumberland Gap. A Study of the National Character. Harcourt,
Brace and Co. English Folk-Songs from the Southern Appalachians. Edited by Maud Karpeles, 2 vols. Way
Down Yonder on Troublesome Creek: Taps for Private Tussie. Thomas, Daniel, and Thomas, Lucy. Princeton
University Press, Shoe String Press, Salt River Sketches 97 and Memoirs of the Bluegrass. World Enough
and Time. Anglo-American Folksong Scholarship since Rutgers University Press, Folklore of the Mammoth
Cave Region. Edited by Lawrence S. Jesse and Jane Stuart: Murray State University, The tale about the duck
hunter at Horse Cave is a summary rather than a verbatim transcription of a tape recording. The Johnson
County and Celina ghost tales are verbatim transcriptions from tape-recorded interviews conducted by
university students. The humorous ghost tale by Earl Thomas is a transcription of his rendition in an
unrehearsed story-telling session recorded on videotape for a half-hour television documentary produced at
Western Kentucky University. You are not currently authenticated. View freely available titles:
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The reaper and plow man are not human beings, this is all spiritual. In short, you will plant and the fruit of the seed will
appear right away, by the time you consider the fruit of the seed, there is a harvest, by the time you consider the harvest
you will turn right around and plant again.

Hand reaping[ edit ] A reaper cutting rye in Germany in Hand reaping is done by various means, including
plucking the ears of grains directly by hand, cutting the grain stalks with a sickle , cutting them with a scythe ,
or a scythe fitted with a grain cradle. Reaping is usually distinguished from mowing , which uses similar
implements, but is the traditional term for cutting grass for hay, rather than reaping cereals. The stiffer, dryer
straw of the cereal plants and the greener grasses for hay usually demand different blades on the machines.
The reaped grain stalks are gathered into sheaves bunches , tied with string or with a twist of straw. Several
sheaves are then leant against each other with the ears off the ground to dry out, forming a stook. After drying,
the sheaves are gathered from the field and stacked, being placed with the ears inwards, then covered with
thatch or a tarpaulin ; this is called a stack or rick. In the British Isles a rick of sheaves is traditionally called a
corn rick, to distinguish it from a hay rick "corn" in British English retains its older sense of " grain "
generally, not " maize ". Ricks are made in an area inaccessible to livestock, called a rick-yard or stack-yard.
The corn-rick is later broken down and the sheaves threshed to separate the grain from the straw. Collecting
spilt grain from the field after reaping is called gleaning , and is traditionally done either by hand, or by
penning animals such as chickens or pigs onto the field. Hand reaping is now rarely done in industrialized
countries, but is still the normal method where machines are unavailable or where access for them is limited
such as on narrow terraces. The more or less skeletal figure of a reaper with a scythe â€” known as the "Grim
Reaper" â€” is a common personification of death in many Western traditions and cultures. In this metaphor,
death harvests the living, like a farmer harvests the crops. Mechanical reaping[ edit ] A mechanical reaper or
reaping machine is a mechanical, semi-automated device that harvests crops. Mechanical reapers and their
descendant machines have been an important part of mechanised agriculture and a main feature of agricultural
productivity. Mechanical reapers in the U. The various designs competed with each other, and were the subject
of several lawsuits. The new reaper only required two horses working in a non-strenuous manner, a man to
work the machine, and another person to drive. In addition, the Hussey Reaper left an even and clean surface
after its use. However, Robert became frustrated when he was unable to perfect his new device. With
permission granted, [7] the McCormick Reaper was patented [8] by his son Cyrus McCormick in as a
horse-drawn farm implement to cut small grain crops. Over the next few decades the Hussey and McCormick
reapers would compete with each other in the marketplace, despite being quite similar. In , the United States
Patent and Trademark Office issued a ruling on the invention of the polarizing reaper design. It was
determined that the money made from reapers was in large part due to Obed Hussey. It was ruled that the heirs
of Obed Hussey would be monetarily compensated for his hard work and innovation by those who had made
money from the reaper. Even though McCormick has sometimes been simplistically credited as the [sole]
"inventor" of the mechanical reaper , a more accurate statement is that he independently reinvented aspects of
it, created a crucial original integration of enough aspects to make a successful whole, and benefited from the
influence of more than two decades of work by his father, as well as the aid of Jo Anderson, a slave held by
his family. Generally, reapers developed into the invented reaper-binder , which reaped the crop and bound it
into sheaves. By , , reaper-binders were estimated to be harvesting grain. In Central European agriculture
reapers were â€” together with reaper-binders â€” common machines until the midth century.
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The harvest and the reaper reminiscences of revival work of Mrs. Maggie N. Van Cott. The first lady licensed to preach
in the Methodist Episc. Church in the U.S.

Jesus, the greatest of all servants of God, indicated that he did not seek a special reward, for he asked only to
be restored to the position he had with the Father in his pre-human existence. Surely, then, he who reapeth
receiveth wages! Entrance into the heavenly kingdom, which first was spoken by Jesus, is not something that
we can earn. It can be ours only because provision was made for it through the blood of Christ, and we are to
rest in his finished work for us. Nevertheless, Jesus and the apostles made it very clear that there was much
work for the church to do, and beginning with Pentecost, the disciples were to embark on a worldwide
mission. They were to be sowers of seed; they were to be reapers of wheat; they were to be fishers of men;
they were to be the light of the world. By so doing they would also be prepared for, and worthy to engage in,
the great work of God in the age to come. The Scriptures instruct us: Much of our seed sowing may seem like
wasted effort except for the blessing we receive from our labors. These, however, are the wages of joy which
come as we endeavor to show forth the praises of him who has called us out of darkness into his marvelous
light. Other seed, he said, would fall on the rocks where the soil had no depth, and while it would try to grow,
the heat of tribulations would cause it to wither and die. Some of the seed, Jesus further explained, would fall
among thorns, which he said represented the cares of this world and the deceitfulness of riches. These
influences would hinder the plants from properly maturing and bringing forth fruit. In view of the situation
clearly set forth in this parable, none should be discouraged and refrain from the work of sowing simply
because great results are not obtained. Our responsibility is to sow, leaving the results with the Lord. In this
lesson the sowing is done at the beginning of the age, and the work at the end of the age is represented as
harvesting. It is important to recognize these differences if we are to understand the parable correctly. In
addition to being a parable, it is also a prophecy of what would occur throughout the age. Jesus had now come
to begin the process by which that kingdom would be established. Hence, while the kingdom was not then
established, preparation for it began. Tares bear a resemblance to wheat when young, but are only a valueless
imitation and thus considered weeds. Since the wheat are said by Jesus to be the children of the kingdom, we
should expect to find in history something which would indicate an attempt to set up an imitation, or
substitute, kingdom arrangement in the name of Christ. There was a uniting of the church with earthly
governments, by which a substitute kingdom was set up. Even when some vehemently condemn church-state
unionism, they are still inclined to labor under the false idea that God wants them to bring in his kingdom by
converting the world now. This also became historically true. Although the tares, soon after their sowing,
began to dominate the field, some wheat continued to grow. At the end of the ageâ€”the harvest time spoken
of in the parableâ€”the wheat and tares would be separated. The remarkable manner in which we now see this
feature of the parable being fulfilled is convincing evidence that we are living in the closing period of the age,
when the harvesting work is being accomplished. Some have asked if wheat can harvest wheat, but we should
remember that these terms are merely illustrations. In this case, the testimony of the Scriptures is that the
individual members of the body of Christ, the church, do work together to gather and prepare each other as
wheat for their ultimate position in the kingdom. It is that same situation we have pictured for us in the parable
pertaining to the harvest time of the present Gospel age. The subsequent burning of the bundled tares during
the time of harvest is not to be thought of as the destruction of individuals. Rather, it is merely the destroying
of their status as tares, and of the false kingdom systems to which they have been bound. By it the Lord is
inviting us to join in the reaping work during the present harvest time at the end of the Gospel age. Thus is
indicated that the beginning and the end of the age were to be periods of intense activity. What a privilege is
ours of living in the harvest time of the parable, and of joining in this work! It is the dissemination of this
Word of truth that we are commissioned to do. The kingdom message of resurrection and restitution is being
proclaimed now, during the harvest, as it originally was preached in the beginning of the age. They have been
brought together and, in addition, been inspired to continue laboring one with another in the dissemination of
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the kingdom message. This phase of the harvest work which is accomplished by the proclamation of the Word
of truth has been under way for well over a century, and is continuing. These words of the Master are just as
true of those who labor in the present harvest work. How rich and satisfying are the wages which we receive in
doing what we can to proclaim the glad tidings of the kingdom. The Truth itself becomes more sweet and
precious as we tell it to others, and a greater inspiration of joy in our own lives. It is a joy that fills our hearts
when, as a result of our efforts, we learn that others appreciate the light of the glorious Gospel of Christ, and
they too are beginning to rejoice therein. If we rejoice in this purpose of God, we will delight indeed in the fact
that even now one here and one there is being enlightened, and especially so if we realize that we have been
used, even if only in some small way, to bring the joyful message to others. If we are working for the Lord
only because we feel it is our duty, then it is possible that we are not receiving the joy which might be ours.
However, if we are so imbued with the kingdom message that we are doing all we can to tell others about it,
whether individually or in cooperation with our brethren in a general proclamation of the message, then our
cup of joy is sure to be overflowing. Such joy will come not only because of the blessed privilege we have of
showing forth the praises of the Lord, but also in the fact that others are having an opportunity to become
better acquainted with our loving Heavenly Father. If we have the proper viewpoint of our relationship to the
Lord as his servants, we realize that we will always be indebted to him for the mercies and blessings which he
bestows upon us. We have been bought with a price, even the precious blood of Christ. We owe everything we
have, even life itself, to him who loved us and died for us. Because of this, we present our all to the Heavenly
Father, and endeavor to serve him as faithfully as possible. However, instead of this in any way canceling the
gratitude we owe him, we become more than ever his debtor. Indeed, the wages he pays are of far greater
value than anything we can possibly do for him. How wonderful is our God! There the children of the
kingdom began to be developed for their future shining forth as the sun. Being planted as wheat in the field,
which is the world, the embryo kingdom has remained. Temporarily, the tares may have seemed to displace
the wheat, but not so. By divine permission they grew together in the field for a time. The parable shows,
however, that at the end of the age there is a clear separation. The tares, sown by the enemy, are rooted out,
bundled and destroyed, while the wheat remains, and in resurrected glory shines forth with Jesus for the
enlightenment and blessing of all mankind. There are many evidences that we have reached the ending period
of the age, and that the harvest of both the wheat and the tares is progressing and rapidly reaching a
consummation. Let us look up and lift up our heads in joyful realization of the fact that the time to shine forth
as the sun is near. Our rejoicing in this fact should be reflected in redoubling our efforts to be faithful reapers,
to thrust in the sickle of truth more energetically than ever, rejoicing in our daily wages now. May we thus be
strengthened to continue in the narrow way of sacrifice by the joy set before us of sharing with Jesus in the
work of blessing all the families of the earth.
9: The Harvest (The Plowman and The Reaper) Â» World Fellowship Christian Outreach
Harvest Reapers The great harvest is indeed ready but the laborers are few! As the laborers are ascending to high
points to get a clearer view they struggle to hear the voice of God.
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